
New recycling and waste service 
 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/bincollection 
 

Your recycling and waste service is changing. Some residents in the area will be receiving 
new bins over the next few weeks. Those residents will receive a leaflet 2 weeks before the 
bins arrive. Some residents are not yet due to change. If you do not receive a leaflet and 
some of your neighbours and friends do it means that you will be changed later on in the 
changeover schedule. All properties will be changed over by the end of the year. 
 
Properties will be changed per collection round not area.  This means that one road in a 
parish may get changed in phase one and another may be later on in the year. 
 

Cheshire West and Chester will be starting a 12 month rollout for the new service on 
Monday 31 January. 
 

The use of a “twin stream” system, where paper and cardboard are placed in one wheeled 
bin and other recyclables placed in the other means that it will be easier to understand what 
materials can go in which container making it simpler to recycle more.   
 

 

New garden waste service 
 

Subscribe by end Feb 2022 to have all your garden bins collected fortnightly. (£40 per year 
per bin, 20 collections per year) 
 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/waste-and-recycling/garden-waste-
collection.aspx 
 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/bincollection
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/waste-and-recycling/garden-waste-collection.aspx
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/waste-and-recycling/garden-waste-collection.aspx

